From: Coddington, Hugh - E&E [mailto:Hugh.Coddington@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 25 August 2016 09:03
To: Planning
Subject: 16/01645/F - Land East Of Bridge House And 2 The Villas Main Street Wendlebury

FAO Mr J Kirkham

Dear Sir 

Thank you for consulting us about this planning application.

There are currently no known archaeological constraints to this application.

Hugh Coddington

Hugh Coddington
Archaeology Team Leader
Planning Regulation

County Hall

New Road Oxford OX1 1ND
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